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Dear friends, family, and church: 
 

May God bless all of you abundantly 
in all areas. 

  
We are still alive and we have food.  

That is more than enough to thank 
God!  I am convinced that life is a 

gift from God, and the best way to  
enjoy it, is to use it for His Glory. 

  
Another year is gone, and here we 

are celebrating the faithfulness of 

God.  He has been ever faithful, 
Amen!  He helped us.  He provided 

for us.  He gave us the great 
privilege to serve Him even yet.  And 

He knows that we tried to serve with 
all our hearts. 

  
Just yesterday, I came back from EL 

Paso with our 1990 pick up bringing 
into Mexico the new tent God 

provided.  We did not pay not even a 
single penny to import it.  That is  a 

real miracle.  The new tent is ready, 
as a net, to catch many "fish" for 

Jesus. 

 

As 2007 draws to a close we have 
been able to visit many churches in 

different countries.  We have had 10 
tent campaigns in Mexico and, as 

usual, we visited prisons, hospitals, 
and nursing homes.  Several times 

this year we have again picked up 
the radio microphone and we were 

able to broadcast the gospel over a 

local radio station. 
 

In the prison last Monday, I was able 
to talk to a young Mexican soldier 

who killed and literally cut his friend 
to pieces during a  fight.  This 

condemned man found his hope in 
Jesus and he prayed for salvation.   

    
Listen carefully, please: 

All this would not have been 
possible without your prayers, 

love offerings, and concern.  
From all of us, and in the name 

of those who have been blessed 
with salvation, healings, 

blankets, medical assistance, 
food and clothing:  THANK 

YOU!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

  
During Christmas season we are 

preparing to bring a special dinner to 
the prisoners, elderly, and needy 

people. 
  

As usual, at the end of the year we 
remind you how you can help: 

 

1. Pray that the doors for the 
preaching of the Gospel stay 

open. 
2. That God will always renew our 

love for Him and the lost. 
3. If you know somebody 

interested in missions encourage 
him to contact us. 

4. Send your love offerings, writing 
your check to Renato or Wendy 

Gaglione, or C.I.T.R. Mex. II 
5. Write us a note when you can.  

It is a tremendous 
encouragement (more than you 

may think). 

 
A word about the world situation:  It 

is a time bomb!  But do not fear:  the 
One who is in us, is greater than the 

one who is in the world. 

  
May each of you have a  Christmas 

full of Jesus and His love and  a 
super blessed 2008, with a greater 

love for God and His work. 
  

For all you did for us in the 2007, 
Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 

Stay with us also in the 2008. 

  

Renato, Wendy, children, and 
C.I.T.R. ministry.  

 
Many young Mexican students 
Listen as Renato preaches. 


